
Witness  appeal  after  damage
caused to traffic enforcement
camera

Police  are  appealing  for
information  after  a  traffic
enforcement camera was damaged in
Edinburgh. 
The incident happened between 10.45pm on Sunday, 19 May and
8am on Monday, 20 May, 2024 on the A90 Burnshot flyover. 

Sergeant Karen Durham said: “Our enquiries to establish the
full circumstances are ongoing and we are appealing to anyone
who may have witnessed anything to come forward. 

“Anyone with information that could assist us is asked to
contact police on 101 quoting incident 0051 of 22 May, 2024.” 
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